
	

	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Us	

Healthwatch Leeds is here to help local people get the best out of 
their local health and care services by bringing their voice to those 
who plan and deliver services in Leeds. 

 



	

	

Summary 

Why we did it 

Healthwatch Leeds was asked to work with other Yorkshire & 
Humber Healthwatch to speak to those people who use the 
Community Dentistry service to understand their experiences of 
using the service. Across Yorkshire and the Humber local 
Healthwatch spoke to a total of 334 people who used the service 
during July 2016.  

 

 

Introduction 

Healthwatch Leeds created the survey and shared it with the 
Healthwatch organisations that took part. Staff members and 
volunteers attended clinics and spoke to patients and carers that were 
using the service over a one month period.  

 

Key Findings 

Of those people who used the service three quarters were repeat users 
who are returning for treatment within a year, with the majority of 
people in the 19-50 age range. Over half the people we spoke to 
consider themselves to have a disability of some sort. Overall most 
people were very happy with the service they received and very happy 
with the staff at the clinics, there were a few comments from patients 
wanting longer or more frequent appointments specifically in 



	

	

Wakefield and York. Parking also seemed to be an issue for some. 
Some people had travelled to Leeds for appointments as they said they 
didn’t know about the services offered in Bradford area. In  North East 
Lincolnshire  many respondents raised  issues around lack of staff in 
reception and telephone calls not answered.  In North Yorkshire an 
access issue for wheelchair users was raised, with doors not wide 
enough and manoeuvrability difficult around Catterick Garrison clinic. 
Overall the comments were positive and there were a lot of helpful 
suggestions, quite a lot of patients suggesting calming music in the 
dental surgery would help calm them when attending appointments.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key recommendations / messages 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



	

	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



	

	

Our key messages / recommendations 

Overall there seemed a good level of satisfaction with the services 
offered. There was a high satisfaction rate (73%) saying that the dental 
staff understood their complex needs.  Some issues around parking, not 
enough disabled spaces on some sites.  Some people wanted longer 
appointment times or appointments closer together. There were some 
accessibility issues in some centres for wheelchair users.  

 

 

Next Steps 	

This survey was undertaken by a number of Yorkshire and Humber 
Healthwatch in partnership with NHS England Public health Dental 
Team. The aim is to bring local people’s voices and experiences to 
influence the commissioning review of the service. Once the final draft 
has been agreed the findings will be shared on our website and 
feedback from the report outcomes added when available. 
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Appendices 

Questionnaire 

 



	

	

 
  


